
Public Notice 

The City of New Castle – Board of Public Works and Safety (227 North Main Street, New Castle, 

Indiana 47362) is submitting a Notice of Intent to the Indiana Department of Environmental 

Management of our intent to comply with the requirements of 327 IAC 15-5 to discharge storm 

water from construction activities associated with the Boar’s Head Forcemain Extension 

Project.  Work includes sanitary sewer forcemain construction starting approximately 500 feet 

south of the intersection of S. Commerce Road/CR 350 South and Indiana State Road 3, 

traversing approximately 3,600 feet north along the west side of Indiana State Road 3 to the 

intersection of E. County Road 300 South and Indiana State Road 3. Runoff from the project will 

discharge to the Big Blue River via Gray Run and Pink Creek. Questions or comments regarding 

this project should be directed to Troy Casey, Project Manager for United Consulting (8440 

Allison Pointe Blvd, Suite 200, Indianapolis, IN 46250, PH: 317-895-2585).  


